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Sasha Linker 

From: Maren Lambeth <marenlambeth@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 7:10 PM
To: CommAsst 
Subject: Charles Grace, FPPC No. 20/416 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

November 15, 2021 

Regarding: Charles Grace, FPPC No. 20/416 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is appalling that a few individuals have brought false information against Charles Grace trying 
to destroy all the goodness he has provided for the San Simeon Community.  If they are so 
disappointed in all the improvements over the many years of excellent management, maybe it is 
time for them to move on to another area where they will be satisfied and quit harassing a hard 
working leader, Charles Grace. 

My husband Terry Lambeth and myself moved from Morro Bay to San Simeon and fell in love 
with the community. Terry served on the SSCSD for many years and Charles Grace was the 
best thing that ever happened to our little town.  We had many evenings of great discussions 
regarding what the community needed.  Charles was always ready to take on any challenge that 
was set in front of him. There were no problems, only solutions which he came up with and 
executed. We went from having restrictions on our water use to the most up to date system 
that allowed for gray water so we could continue to do something as simple as watering a potted 
plant and keeping our community looking the best it could.  Charles was tireless and had a great 
worth ethic. I am very sad that anyone even challenged his integrity. I believe if you took a 
good look at what he accomplished you would understand how hard he worked at making San 
Simeon the best it could be. Never did he do anything to benefit himself, only what was needed 
for our community. 

In my opinion, Karina Tiwana and Hank Krzculk should be billed for the attorney fees Charles 
Grace personally incurred along with a counter suit against them for trying to defame his 
name. 
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If you have any questions or would like any further information I might be able to provide, 
please feel free to contact me. 

With Aloha, 

Maren Lambeth 

marenlambeth@gmail.com 

808 775-0988 

805 610-9316 cell 
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